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The Weekly Bulletin is published online by the Passenger Transportation Board. This publication 
gives notice of:  

• Applications, decisions, hearings and other matters relating to applications for special 
authorization to operate taxis, limousines, other passenger directed vehicles, and inter-city 
buses.  

• Board decisions on appeals of administrative penalties imposed by the Registrar of 
Passenger Transportation  

• Various policy and information updates for the commercial passenger transportation 
industry.  
 

  

 
 

http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/bulletins.htm
http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/bulletins.htm


 
 

 

PT Board Weekly Bulletin Page 2 March 12, 2014 
 

 

 
1. Industry Updates & Advisories 

 
Lower Mainland taxis must have a Taxi Identification Code by June 16, 2014. 

 
The Passenger Transportation Board is implementing a taxi identification plan.  By June 2014, 
each taxi in the Greater Vancouver Regional District must have a unique taxi identification code 
(TIC) on the outside and inside of the vehicle. 
 
2. Applications Received 

 
None 
 

3. Application Decisions  

Click the application number to see the published decision: 

Application Applicant Application Highlights Decision 

342-13 Intralink Transportation 
Services Ltd. 
Vancouver BC 
 
dba Intralink Global 
Chauffeur Services 

New Special Authorization  
 
New limousine service in 
Greater Vancouver and Fraser 
Valley Regional Districts with 4 
vehicles.  2 vehicles will be 
sedan limousines.   

Refused 

 
4. Hearing Notices  

None 

 

5. Other Matters  

None 

http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/Applications/2014/140312/342-13_decision.pdf
http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/documents/IA-Vehicle_ID.pdf

